
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

June 7, 2018 
2:00 P.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO:  Members, Subcommittee on Investigations, Oversight, and Regulations 
 
FROM: Trent Kelly, Chairman 

 
DATE: Thursday, May 31, 2018  
 
 
The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Investigations, Oversight, and Regulations 
will meet for a hearing titled, “Vets First? An Examination of VA’s Resources for Veteran-
Owned Small Businesses.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 2:00 P.M. on Thursday, June 
7, 2018 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
This hearing will examine the resources for veteran-owned and service-disabled veteran-owned 
small businesses at the Department of Veterans Affairs.  Specifically, the hearing will consider 
the Veterans First Contracting Program and recently proposed changes for procuring medical 
supplies.   

A staff briefing will be held on Monday, June 4, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. in Room 2360 of the Rayburn 
House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Hannah Schmidt, Policy Assistant for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 
 


